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News & Announcements: 
 
v Additions to Foothill GE: The following course

 Area II—English: ESLL 26 (reactivation) 
 
v Minimum Proficiency in English for Local AA/AS Degrees: The Language Arts division has updated the 

language for the minimum proficiency in English for local AA/AS degrees to add the option of ESLL 26, 
which is being reactivated and was included as an option before its deactivation in 2018. The new 
language was approved by CCC on February 1st and will go into effect with the 2022-23 catalog. If you 
have any questions, please contact your CCC Reps. Below is the full text of the new proficiency statement: 

  ENGL 1A or ENGL 1AH or ENGL 1S and ENGL 1T or ESLL 26. 
 
v Resolution to Approve the Foothill College Meta Major Model: On February 1st, CCC held a first read 

of a resolution which, if approved, would support moving forward with the proposed Foothill College Meta 
Major Model. The group welcomed guests from the Guided Pathways Team for the discussion, who shared 
details about the campus-wide collaborative process used to gather feedback from students, faculty, and 
staff, which informed the groupings of certificates and degrees within the seven Meta Majors. As explained 
by our guests, approval of the proposed model would solidify the groupings within the Meta Majors, for the 


